
June 2023  

 

As the hot days of summer are upon us, we again ask every member to attend our general 

membership meeting on the fourth Tuesday of each month. I know this sounds like a broken 

record, but you can find out important lodge information. The lodge is always looking for new 

ideas, input and volunteers. This is not to say we are not having any successes; we are! 

 

 

We are trying to communicate much more information right now, if you are wondering what is 

going on around the lodge, please check us out on Facebook and Instagram or check the bulletin 

board in the hallway. We want you to know what’s happening and have a reason to visit the 

lodge every day we are open.  

 

 

I know it is summertime and many are going on vacation and will be out of town, but the lodge 

will not survive without your continued support and attendance in lodge events. We can all work 

very hard, but if you as a member do not attend, the lodge cannot last forever. 

 

 

In conclusion, please mark your calendars for the Chili Cook-Off and Cornhole Tournament, 

June 10 (this Saturday) starting at 2 pm. There are still spots available. On Tuesday, July 4th, the 

lodge will be participating in the Downtown 4th of July parade. Finally, thank you for being a 

member of this great fraternity. 

 

 

Fraternally, 

 

 

Kim Whittington 

Tracy Moose Lodge #2283 President 
 

https://www.facebook.com/TracyMooseLodge
https://www.instagram.com/tracymooselodge/

